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24 November 2016 
 
 
Dear Parents of Year 11 students, 
 
I just wanted to let you know about the new Maths revision website which has been set up 
in preparation for this year's mocks. As you may know, the Maths GCSE is changing this 
academic year and will, in particular, involve a greater emphasis on combining topics and 
problem solving. In order to give students a chance to practice these types of questions, a 
revision site has been shared with all of Year 11 which will release a practice exam paper 
every week until the mocks. The papers are made up of questions which focus on the 
applications of maths and cover a range of topics. These papers can either be printed off 
or students can complete them on paper or in their exercise books. The markscheme for 
each paper will become available the following week, along with the next paper. 
 
Once a paper has been released it will remain on the site, so it won't matter if a student 
doesn't complete a particular week's paper in the specified time as they can always have a 
go later. It is also important to note that the practice papers are based on the whole GCSE 
syllabus - as there are some topics which will not be studied in lessons until after 
Christmas, there may be questions which your son does not yet know how to tackle, 
however the papers are still the best practice which any student can undertake in 
preparation for the mock exams. 
 
I do hope your son finds the site useful. As a parent you too are able to access this 
revision site via https://frog.judd.kent.sch.uk/frogos/y11mathsrevision  (you need to be 
logged into frog) 
 or via the frog portal – School Dashboard (2nd dot) -> Revision -> Y11 Revision 
Resources 
 
If you have any questions or comments, then please do not hesitate to contact me (via 
enquiries@judd.kent.sch.uk).  
 
 
Best wishes, 
Mrs L Mifsud 
Head of Mathematics,   
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